
April 27, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for Burlingame Town Square in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Burlingame, located at 501 Primrose 
Road, Burlingame, CA, 94010.

The funding would be used for redevelopment of a former parking lot into a public gathering 
space intended to become “Burlingame’s Living Room.”

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this
project.

Sincerely,

Jackie Speier
Member of Congress


